
VOICES OF PEACE GOSPEL MUSIC FESTIVAL 2018 
 

On Friday & Saturday, August 17 & 18, 2018, at the Hilbert Civic Park located on 

Highway 57/32, in Hilbert, WI. The “Voices of Peace” will host their 14
th
 annual 

Gospel Fest from 1 PM to 9 PM on Friday, and from 10 AM to 8 PM on Saturday.  

No admission fees will be charged, just a freewill donation with 100% of the monies 

going back to the bands.  Bring your lawn chairs, bring your family, and be ready for 

a wonderful, spirit filled weekend! Please no carry-ins! 
 

There will be 18 performing groups, playing country, bluegrass, and southern gospel 

music from across the country.  Food, snacks & refreshments will be available on the 

grounds, Brats and hamburgers, Friday and Saturday, Fish Fry on Friday and chicken 

breasts on Saturday.  
 

For more details on the festival or the performers, please contact: 

Bud McAtee at 920-756-3830 or 920-470-0423, or email us at: 

bud.mcatee@gmail.com  or check our website at: www.voicesofpeace.net 

 

 

mailto:Bud.mcatee@gmail.com
http://www.voicesofpeace.net/

